
To our valued customers,
 
In the wake of the Coronavirus outbreak, the worldwide demand for face masks 
is increasing rapidly. This increase in demand is testing the limits of capacity 
with our manufacturing partners. We are working hard to ensure a continuous 
supply of masks for our customers to support daily operations.
 
To maintain the continuity of supply, we have ceased the sale of face masks to 
all non-Darby customers at this time. We have also temporarily suspended all 
special pricing, discounts, buy/get offers and bulk orders to ensure that these 
promotions do not compromise inventory for our loyal customers. 

We have recently received a number of price increases from our manufacturers 
in response to the sharp rise in demand. As a result, we have had to pass along 
these increases on affected masks until the market stabilizes.
 
We are carefully monitoring inventory and will reinstate promotional pricing 
and regular operations as soon as it is appropriate to do so. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact your Darby Account Manager. 
 
We appreciate your continued support and cooperation at this time.
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